

11/10/20 call with MoH & CMO.

FM ✓	JFM ✓	MoH, Robin Swann.	Andy Cole ✓
PW ✓	JMK.	CMO	NR ✓
JML ✓	JL ✓	CSA.	Chris McNabb ✓
ELP ✓	De'H		David Gordon ✓
KK	MM ✓		Mark Orons ✓
KW ✓	DM ✓		Richard Pengelly ✓
	PM ✓		

RS - Numbers still increasing.

Trusts now beginning to turn down elective surgery.

Now need a very hard intervention soon and longer - now looking at 6 weeks to prevent a 2nd intervention before Xmas.
- measures equivalent to lockdown. Potentially closing schools.
Newry, Marine & Barn going wrong direction

Concern now is bottage.

Need to make a decision and announce tomorrow.

dFM - very worrying.

CSA - Doubling rate less than 7 days. Inpatients now 144.

Implication is 290 next Sunday.

FM - Are we standing up Nightingale yet?

RS - Staffing begins to be the issue. Most private independent staff are our own.

RPA - Trajectory is trusts being overwhelmed in a couple of weeks.

CMO - Impact now is infections of self-isolating of staff.

dFM - Need to take decisions urgently. MoH are you bringing forward papers to Exec?

RS - I can do. Need to do a joined up approach.

FM - Im not supporting any res with Education in it.

RS - 6 weeks equivalent to full lockdown.

FM - WHO now not recommending full lockdown. We haven't done graduated steps.